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OPPORTUNITY       INNOVATION        SUCCESS 

 

 
Week 10 has been a very warm week with plenty of learning and extra-
curricular activities still taking place. Our Raging Waters Rewards Excursion 
was a huge success on Tuesday, with students and staff having a wild time. 
Thank you to the staff who attended this excursion and to Mr Harkins for his 
organisation of the event. We will be continuing with our rewards program 
next year and will continue to promote positive behaviours across the school.  
 
Our year 12 students received their HSC results this week, with a number of 
them achieving some very impressive results. We have seen a significant 
increase of Band 5 results. Congratulations to all Year 12 students, we are 
very proud of your success. 
 
As we move into the holidays, we remind parents and carers to prepare 
students for the new year with stationery, the correct uniform and leather 
shoes. We are taking a break and will not be contactable until the latter part 
of January. 2024 timetables will be sent home and available in the week 
before school begins. 
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 School resumes on the following dates in 2024: 
- Years 7, 11 & 12: 1st February 
- Years 8, 9 & 10: 2nd February 

 

We wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a very safe holiday break. We are looking forward to 
welcoming everyone back to school in 2024. 

 

MC3 creatively expressed themselves this week by decorating gingerbread cookies in Food Technology. 

Most of the cookies were too delicious to make it home. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What a way to end the year in Visual Arts. These are the artworks of Years 7 and 8. Year 7 'Pop Art' and Year 

8 'Street Art'. Congratulations to all students, your VA teachers are very proud of your achievements!! Enjoy 

the break everyone. 
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Warm regards 

Mrs J Lidbury 

Deputy Principal 
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Support Unit News  
 

It has been a very busy term in the Support Unit. Classes have been out and about in the community learning 

to use public transport and accessing public resources such as libraries and museums. The theme for our 

common area this term was Manners Rule and we have explicitly taught the importance of using our manners 

in many different contexts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 7th December, all students in the Support Unit were invited to attend a special end-of-year 

celebration at Windsor Tenpin Bowling. Students enjoyed making memories with their classmates, friends and 

teachers while playing two games of tenpin. 
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Our students have been learning about recycling and the importance of placing rubbish in the right bins. 

These photos were of MC1 and MC2 examining the contents of the can recycling bin in the Support Unit. We 

then sorted it into the correct bins, we all wore gloves of course. 

 
 

Our students have been learning about wellbeing and looking at ways different cultures take care of their 

personal wellbeing. Here are some of our students enjoying a range of teas from around the world. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our year 10 students and teachers enjoyed the formal last week.  
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We wish you all a very happy Christmas and a safe and happy new year, from all the students and staff in the 

Support Unit. Please enjoy these photos of the Christmas trees we have around our faculty.   

 

Have a safe and happy holiday! 
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CALENDAR TERM 4 2023 & TERM 1 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Thursday 1st February 2024 Year 7 Commence School and Year 
11 & 12 Return to School 

Friday 2nd February 2024 Year 8, 9 & 10 Return to School 

Tuesday 6th February 2024 Year 7 Meet the Teacher &  
Information Session 

Friday 16th February 2024 Swimming Carnival 

Thursday 22nd February 2024 Vaccinations—Year 7 


